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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 4/5/2023 
 
Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors      
 
Category: Action Required 
 
Update For:  
☒Other:    Contact Point Information for Assistance Inquiries 
 
Message:  
 

Greetings CAA network! 

We are reaching out in hopes of gathering some information that will assist the Housing Stabilization 
Division as well as Oregon Housing and Community Services as a whole in the effort to connect and 
assist our local community members in need. OHCS often receives inquiries from members of the 
community in need of both immediate and long-term housing assistance, in these instances we attempt 
to identify and provide contact information for their local community action agency and in some 
instances reach out to contact points within your organizations and request outreach.  

We wanted to reach out and request that your agencies provide a contact point (s) that we can make 
these connections with within your teams. This will allow us to continue these connections while also 
ensuring that we are respecting your agency’s communication preferences and streamlining this 
process.  

Please reply directly to this email with these contact points and we will be able to share this information 
internally within OHCS. Please note that we will not be externally or publicly publishing this information.  

Thank you all for your continued efforts in supporting your local communities, your work is greatly 
appreciated!  

 
 
For More Information Contact:  

Email: HSD.HomelessServices@hcs.oregon.gov 
 
 


